
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

     Notice is hereby given that the Village of Ansley will hold a public hearing on Monday, 
February 10, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. in the Municipal Auditorium of the Village of Ansley, the 
purpose of which is to hear public comments on the One-and- Six-Year Street Improvement 
Program for the Village of Ansley, in strict accordance with Nebraska Law.

Dated:  January 23, 2025 ______________________________________ 
Michelle M. Nelson, Clerk 

(Seal) 
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